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The Jean Monnet Centre of Excellence began its second year, 
by co-organizing The International Conference on Applied Business 
and Economics – Paris, 1-3 of September. The main goal of the 
conference was to provide a good opportunity for academics and 
people from the economic environment to exchange ideas in an 
interdisciplinary way about business and economics, in the 
European context. 

 
 In addition to presentation of the study 
“Discussing the role of education in stimulating 
economic development in the framework of 
Europe 2020 Strategy: Evidence from the South-
Eastern Europe” (authors: Monica Raileanu Szeles 
-Transylvania University Brasov- and Ileana Tache 
–Transylvania University Brasov), the Jean Monnet 
project manager - prof Ileana Tache - was one of the 
conference chairs.  

The selected papers will be published in prestigious journals, such as:  European Research 
Studies Journal, International Journal of Economics and Business Administration, International Journal 
of Computational Economics and Econometrics, International Journal in Business and Economic 
Sciences and Applied Research, Journal of Economic Asymmetries, Journal of Business and Economic 
Studies, The International Journal of Finance, Global Journal of Finance and Banking Issues. 

 
Starting with October, a new session of weekly seminars began. 

Two special guests were invited to lecture about European integration 
issues:  Aurelian Leonard Danu - Head of Communication Department of 
National Liberal Party - and Mara Mares - expert in European Public 
Policies. They presented the theme "Bioeconomy and welfare state 
indicators in the context of Europe 2020 Strategy". In the next future, 
another prestigious speaker will have a presentation on 05.12.2016 – 
Lucian Isar. 

 
 


